
City of Whittier 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Whittier City Council will conduct a public hearing 
on Tuesday, January 24, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the Whittier City Hall Council Chamber, 
13230 Penn Street, Whittier CA 90602, to receive input from the community regarding 
possible revisions of city council election district boundaries. It is anticipated that the 
hearing will begin at approximately 7:30 p.m. 
 
In accordance with Elections Code Section 21607.1, the City Council is conducting a 
series of public hearings regarding 2020 Census Data and its relation to the existing city 
council district boundaries for district-based elections. The public is invited to provide 
input regarding the composition of the districts. Those desiring to be heard in favor of, or 
opposition to, this item will be given an opportunity to do so during such hearing. In 
compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to 
participate in a City meeting, contact the City Clerk’s Office at (562) 567-9850 at least 24 
hours before the meeting.  
 
Please refer to the January 24, 2023 Agenda at www.cityofwhittier.org for the most recent 
public comment and viewing options. For further information, contact the City Clerk 
Department at (562) 567-9850 or ccd@cityofwhittier.org 
 
Rigoberto Garcia 
City Clerk 
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